



500 Regent Street | 500, rue Regent Sudbury ON P3E 3Y2

t 705.675.7536 f 705.675.0529 w sudburyhydro.com

July 8, 2016

Ms. Kirsten Walli Board Secretary Ontario Energy Board P.O. Box 2319 2300 Yonge Street, Suite 2700 Toronto, ON M4P 1E4

Re:

Consultation on the Development of Corporate Guidance for OEB

Rate- Regulated Utilities

Board File No.:

EB-2014-0255

Dear Ms. Walli:

Greater Sudbury Hydro Inc. is interested in participating in the above noted proceeding in response to the Ontario Energy Board's letter dated June 22, 2016.

Greater Sudbury Hydro Inc. does not intend to seek an award of costs as per the Board's Cost Award guidelines and eligibility.

Best Regards,

David Chisholm

Regulatory Affairs Officer

Email: <u>david.chisholm@gsuinc.ca</u> Phone: 705-675-7536 Ext 2359

/cw

